
 

Notice regarding the relocation of  

the Sendai Multicultural Center 
Starting from February 17, 2025 (Monday),  

the Sendai Multicultural Center will relocate to the following address.  
Address after relocation: 

1F, Sendai Park Building, 6-1 Kokubuncho 3-chome, Aoba Ward, Sendai 

City, Miyagi Prefecture  
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Access: 

・1 minute walk from Sendai Subway Namboku Line  

Kotodai-koen Station 

・1 minute walk from Sendai City Hall  
 

Last opening date before relocation: February 9, 2025 (Sunday) 

Office closed from February 10 (Monday) to February 16, 2025 (Sunday) 

First opening date at the new office: February 17, 2025 (Monday)   

〇Please direct your consultations to the International Relations Department 

of the Sendai Tourism, Convention and International Association (TEL: 022-

268-6260, kokusaika@sentia-sendai.jp) during the period of closure. 

※It might take longer than usual for us to respond.  

・The telephone number, FAX number, and email address of the Sendai Multicultural 

Center remain the same. 

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. 

 
 
 
 

Sendai Multicultural Center 
TEL: 022-265-2471 

Interpretation Support Hotline:  
022-224-1919 

FAX：022-265-2472 

Email：tabunka@sentia-sendai.jp 

Google Map 


